
In February the pantry will be converted to a drive up/walk up only service. Saint

Francis House Food Pantry will be located on the Northeast side of the same building:

IMPORTANT UPDATE FOR FOOD

PANTRY SHOPPERS:

New Food Pantry

Site

Vehicle Entrance for

Food Pantry

Drivers – have an empty space available in your vehicle for food box(s), follow traffic

signs around the building, pull up next to the new building, have ID ready and wait in

vehicle, a staff member will come out to check you in and place food box in vehicle. 

Walkers – skip the vehicle line, line up next to the new building. Have ID ready, a staff

member will come outside to check you in and hand you a food box.

There will be no inside services from the pantry. Thank you for your understanding

and please reach out with any questions: 907-222-7300

For your safety during Covid, St. Francis House

Food Pantry is moving


